
From: Arthur Rosen

Subject: Electronic Fund Transfers

Comments:

To whom it may concern:

I would like to suggest that the proposed change to Regulation E be that 
institutions be required to get a customer''s permission to provide overdraft 
protection.  Customers should have to choose opt-in before any fees could be 
assessed on overdrafts for ATM withdrawals and debit card purchases.

Arthur Rosen


